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I am submitting this testimony to oppose HB 3075, which modifies firearm permit 

provisions of Ballot Measure 114 (2022). As a law-abiding citizen, I believe this bill 

unnecessarily restricts the constitutional right to bear arms, as protected by the 

Second Amendment. Responsible gun ownership is a fundamental liberty that should 

not be further limited by excessive regulations. I urge the committee to reconsider 

this proposal and prioritize the rights of Oregonians to defend themselves and their 

families. Thank you for your consideration. 


